
 
 

Date Name Comments/Inquiry Staff Response/Action 
 

August 16, 
2022 

Public 
comments at 
open house 

General discussion about 
backflow and program 
administration.  
A questionnaire was 
provided to each visitor, 
they could be dropped off 
when leaving or sent to staff 
on a later date 
 

The draft by-law was reviewed 
and revised to include 
clarification of building types, 
and powers of the inspector 
 

 

August 30, 
2022 

General 
Manager of 
Infrastructure,   
Municipality 
of Trent Hills 

General support for draft 
backflow prevention 
program 

Acknowledged  

September 
1, 2022 

Linmac staff 
member 

Inquiry about backflow 
prevention programs in 
other municipalities 

Council Report 2020-35 with 
list of municipalities provided 

September 
9, 2022 

Linmac staff 
member 

Inquiry about draft backflow 
prevention program, timing, 
CSA standards, costs, 
procedures, and annual 
testing 

 

Draft by-law revised to include 
time frames, notice revisions, 
receipts for removal of 
documents, time for 
compliance extensions, and 
clarification of CSA standard 
requirements 

 
October 
20, 2022 

Manager of 
Capital 
Infrastructure,  
Municipality 
of Brighton 
 

Comments around public 
notice and awareness, 
enforcement 
responsibilities, types of 
buildings affected, and 
financial costs 

Meeting between County 
Inspection staff and Brighton 
CAO and staff on October 20, 
2022 to discuss comments. 
Draft by-law revised to 
address concerns and 
provided. No further concerns 
 
 

August 9, 
2022 

Dobri 
Engineering 
Staff member 

Inquiry if private or 
communal systems should 
be part of the draft by-law 
and if multiple residential 
buildings need defining 

The draft by-law does include 
private wells and communal 
systems and was considered 
but not revised 
The draft By-law revised to 
define a multi-residential 
building 

 

Summary of public stakeholder feedback for 
staff response


